
Coastline report for APM 2022 

In September 2021 the Neighbourhood Plan Group held a consultation day in Corton 
Community Room, to find out what people would like to see in the village. One of the 
most requested items was the return of the Coastline magazine.


The original team had all retired and there was no photocopier, or indeed anywhere to put 
one but they did have a large amount of money left, so I approached them for some 
funding for the first two issues. I looked at different options and professional printing 
seemed to be the best way forward. Having seen a copy of the Gunton magazine, which 
was produced by a local company I contacted them for pricing and options. 


The first two issues, February and March 2022, were delivered to every household in the 
village, free of charge, so that they could see what was on offer. I was given a generous, 
anonymous, donation by a local businesswoman, which, added to the number of 
subscriptions and advertisements received, made it possible to cover costs for the first 
year.


The feedback has been positive so, with luck, New Coastline will continue for the 
foreseeable future. 


I would really like to thank the volunteers who deliver the magazine, each month, without 
their help this would not have been possible.


Coastline

corton.coastline@outlook.com


